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June 19, 2015 

     
   
 
Ms. Elissa Rock-Runyon, Chair 
Virgin Islands Board of Real Estate Appraisers 
Department of Licensing & Consumer Affairs 
8201 Property & Procurement Building, Suite 1 
St. Thomas, VI  00802-5826 
 
 
Dear Ms. Rock-Runyon: 
 
     Thank you for your May 24, 2015, letter responding to the April 29, 2015 Appraisal 
Subcommittee Compliance Review Report (Report) of the Virgin Islands real estate appraiser 
regulatory program.   
 
     ASC Policy Manager Kristi Klamet will be in contact to schedule a teleconference to address 
your concerns.  You may contact Kristi at (202) 441-9935. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      James R. Park 
      Executive Director 
 
cc:  Mr. Wayne Biggs, Commissioner 
  Ms. Nathalie Hodge, Administrator 
 
 


